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January 26, 1981

John H. Brennan, M.D.

Boston Clinical Associates, Inc.
17 Henshaw Street ..

Brighton, MA 02135 /

Dear Doctor Brennan:

I write to thank you for your letter of January 13, 1981

regarding the Key. John J. Geoghan of 37 Pe!ton Street, West
Roxbury, Masachusetts 02032 and am happy to note that in
your opinion Father Geoghan is able to resume his priestly
duties. Thank you so much for this recommendation and l

shall certainly make a note to His Eminence, the Cardinal

and look forward to the assignment of Father Geoghan very
soon.

With best personal regards, I am

Sincerely in Christ,

Most Rev. Thomas V. Daily/

I

Auxiliary Bishop of Boston
Chan%ellor
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